
  

COUNTY OF 

HUMBOLDT  
For the meeting of:   12/13/202

2  

File #:   22-1630  

To:  Board of Supervisors  

From:  Supervisor Michelle Bushnell

   

Agenda Section:  Consent

   
SUBJECT  :  

Letter of Appreciation for Michael Miller for his Service to the Southern Humboldt Community.   

(Supervisor Michelle Bushnell)   

RECOMMENDATION(S)  :  

That the Board of Supervisors:  

1.

 

  

Authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation  

SOURCE OF FUNDING  :  

 

  

General Fund  

DISCUSSION  :  

Michael Miller has been doing community cleanups in the Garberville/Redway area since May   

2012. Multiple times a week, Mr. Miller goes out and works with the houseless community handing   

out garbage bags, then coming back and picking them up for disposal.  Mr. Miller also does large scale   

community cleanups several times a year with a 20-yard dumpster. With a limit of $2,500 a year   

provided by the county, Mr. Miller collects trash and pays for additional disposal fees through the Eel   

River Cleanup Project, donations, and sometimes out of his own pocket.  

FINANCIAL IMPACT  :  

There is no financial impact in sending a letter of appreciation.  

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK  :  

This action supports your Board’s Strategic Framework by creating opportunities for improved safety   

and health and facilitating public/private partnerships to solve problems  

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT  :

 

  

N/A  

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS  :

 

  

Board discretion   

ATTACHMENTS  :

 

  

1.

 

  

Letter of appreciation  



 
File #:   22-1630  

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:  

Board Order No.: N/A

   Meeting of: N/A  

File No.: N/A  


